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NOTICE OF RELOCATION OF 

BUDGET WORK SESSION  

FOR FY 2023-2024 BUDGET 

    
            The Perquimans County Board of Commissioners has scheduled a Budget Work 
Session on proposed FY 2023-2024 Budget for Perquimans County on Thursday, May 25, 
2023, at 6:00 p.m.  The meeting was originally scheduled to be held in the EMS building 
but has been relocated to the Perquimans County Library located at 514 S. Church Street, 
Hertford, NC.   
 

If you have any questions, please contact the County Manager’s Office at (252) 
426-8484. 

 

  Frank Heath   

  Frank Heath, County Manager 
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